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Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 

2018-M-042 

   Staff 

   Committee 

Subject: AMO Conference 

Agenda Date: July 26, 2018 

Attachments:  

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

That should the local DSSAB be successful in arranging meetings with Provincial Ministers that are of a 

concern to the Municipality of Temagami that the Mayor and Treasurer/Administrator are requested to 

attend. 

 

INFORMATION 

 

The annual conference for the Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) is being held in Ottawa 

from August 19th to the 22nd.  Councillor Lowery is attending on behalf of the DSAB.  As part of the 

preparations for the conference, there have been delegation requests made by the DSAB, most notably 

as related to Supportive Housing initiatives. 

 

Should delegation requests be approved, having the Mayor and the Treasurer/Administrator at these 

meetings would be beneficial to the Municipality.   

 

 

 

   

Prepared by:              Reviewed by: 

Craig Davidson, Treasurer/Administrator  
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